ANTHC Emergency Preparedness update for LEO Network Webinar
December 2022

Hi all,
Apologies that Brett and I are unable to attend the LEO Network Webinar this go-around. We’ll be in Portland, OR for a meeting during this time. Below are a couple of quick updates for you from our program.
Have a great meeting,
Brett Schimmack and James Benzschawel 
ANTHC Emergency Preparedness team

Winter Safety Preparedness Resources
Ready.gov Winter Preparedness
[bookmark: _GoBack]American Red Cross Winter Storm Safety Resources
These links will take you to winter preparedness information from FEMA’s Ready.gov website and the American Red Cross website. We’d be interested to hear from you on what resources from the above links you found helpful. We’d also like to know if you can think of other winter safety topics and preparedness resources that would be helpful to Alaskans. As you know, living in Alaska is unique and we’d like to do better at acknowledging that by creating preparedness resources that are tailored to rural Alaska. Your input is valuable!

Stay Apprised of Winter Weather Advisories
The State of Alaska’s Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management (AK DHS&EM) provides a daily status update on important weather alerts & warnings as well as information on on-going disaster relief operations in Alaska. If you’d like to sign up to receive this daily email distribution, then click here to sign up for the Daily SitRep. 
